
Bethesda Academy 2017-2018 

 
Dear Blazer Parent,                                               
 
 

As 2016 comes to a close, the Bethesda Academy admissions office is already making exciting 
plans for the upcoming school year. In efforts to properly plan and prepare for the upcoming academic 
year, we must know your commitment decision for your son’s future 2017-2018 placement as a Bethesda 
Academy Blazer. 

The Bethesda Academy re-enrollment application will be available on Tuesday, January 17, 2017. You 
may access the application by logging into your ren web account under the ‘family information’ tab. All 
parents planning for their student to return in the fall of 2017, must complete the re-enrollment 
application and satisfy the $100 re-enrollment fee to guarantee student placement before Friday, February 
17, 2017. As cottage availability is limited, eligibility requirements for boarding enrollment include 
parent’s 3 consecutive months “good standing” tuition, student’s overall academic performance and 
behavior. Applications for the boarding program will be evaluated first come, first served and will allow 
rising seniors first priority.   

The deadline for the FACTS financial aid application and 2016 W2 and 1040 is April 7, 2017.  All 
applications submitted after this date will be assessed a $25 late fee. If your 2016 tax documents are 
unavailable before this deadline, you may attach a copy of your 2015 tax documents as an alternative 
option.  

Bethesda Academy 2017-2018 financial aid award letters will be mailed beginning April 1, 2017 and 
must be signed and returned to the admissions office no later than Monday, May 1, 2017. Students with 
any outstanding balances or past due tuition accounts are ineligible for financial aid until all current 
financial obligations are resolved. Please contact Mrs. Williams for assistance with all financial matters 
prior to the FACTS deadline at 912-691-1523 or by email at Monique.Williams@BethesdaAcademy.org 

Directions for completing the ren web re-enrollment application are included for your convenience. Once 
you have completed the online application, please refer to the back of this letter for directions to complete 
the FACTS financial aid application.  

 
If you are experiencing difficulty with the application process, please feel free to give me a call for 
assistance.   
 
We're planning for an awesome year ahead!  
 
 
 
 
Brandi Hebron-Simpson, M.Ed. 
Director of Admissions and Recruitment 
Bethesda Academy 1740 
Brandi.Hebron@BethesdaAcademy.org 
Phone: 912-351-2068 



Fax: 351-2062 
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

Please refer to the red arrows for instructions on completing your “tuition plan schedule selection” in ren 
web.  

 



 


